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Québec City, June 17, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Grand Chief Matthew Coon Come 
Grand Council of the Crees 
2 Lakeshore Road 
Nemaska, QC   J0Y 3B0 
 

 
 
Dear Grand Chief: 
 
The Cree-Québec Forestry Board is pleased to send you the summary document presenting the main 
findings and issues identified in the context of the 2008-2013 assessment of the implementation of 
the forestry-related provisions of the Paix des Braves.  
 
The five-year period in question enabled us to give effect to the Adapted Forestry Regime and 
implement the vast majority of the Agreement’s technical provisions. From the stakeholders’ 
viewpoint, the Adapted Forestry Regime seems to be better understood now, and a more far-reaching 
commitment within an approach involving continuous improvement is observed. We hope for even 
greater collaboration between those involved in implementing these provisions and adaptive 
management (based on the assessment completed and evolution of the Adapted Forestry Regime) 
and that the economic component will be integrated further yet. 
 
In keeping with its mandate, the Board will continue to work with the stakeholders concerned to 
monitor the main issues identified. 
 
Note that the pamphlet has been produced in French, English and Cree. Should you wish to obtain 
additional copies or further information, please contact Sylvie Dolbec at 418-528-0002 / 
sylvie.dolbec@ccqf-cqfb.ca. 
 
Happy reading! 
 
 

 
 
Gilbert Paillé 
Chairman 
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